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WE'VE ADJUSTED.

 

We sincerely hope this update finds you and your families

well and safe.  

Like most organizations, we have had to adjust

quickly.  While our physical doors are closed, our

ability to connect with all our young moms and dads

is still very high.  We know their needs may be even

greater now than ever before.  We are in regular

contact with our young families via video chats,

phone calls, virtual support groups and regular

check ins.  We are also able to connect these young

families to other supports that are available through

our community and governments.   In addition, our

teens are still able to continue with their academic

pursuits through the online learning capabilities of

the Bridge Network.

We are committed to being a dynamic program that

will adjust in whatever ways we need in order to

continue supporting our young families now and in

the future.


